
 

 

Committee Chairs  

15 March 2019 

 

Dear Chairs  

 

Inter-Institutional relations agreement between the National Assembly for 
Wales and the Welsh Government   

In February 2018 we issued our report UK governance post-Brexit. Its purpose 
was to examine existing inter-governmental relationships to determine whether 
they are fit for purpose and to assess whether they need to change.  

The final recommendation of our report was that the Welsh Government enters 
into an agreement with the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee to 
support its scrutiny of Welsh Government activity in this area. 

The Committee reached an agreement with the Welsh Government and in 
January this year, laid a report before the Assembly, which incorporated the 
agreement.  

Following the debate held on the report and agreement last week,  I thought it 
would be appropriate to write to all Chairs, drawing attention to the agreement, 
so that committees can assess how they may wish to use it in scrutinising the 
Welsh Government.  

The agreement is available on our website and I will ensure it is made available to 
committee clerks.  

Yours sincerely 

http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/cr-ld11405/cr-ld11405-e.pdf
http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/cr-ld12097/cr-ld12097-e.pdf


 

 

Mick Antoniw 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


